
It is a week of performances here at school, with the Goldfinches having been on stage at the Cheese
and Grain this morning and the Swallows gearing up for one of their two productions of School Daze
tonight in the Memorial Hall. The second performance will be next Monday afternoon and we hope you
all enjoy the show.

Our children in Kingfishers and Starlings are looking forward to a wonderful day out at Longleat next
week and I’m sure they will all have a great time. On Friday, our Year 6 children will have their final trip
of the year, catching the train down to Weymouth. Please can all parents remember sun cream, hats
and water bottles for their children on these days as the weather is looking like it may be very hot and
sunny.

Mr Turull

News from the Classrooms

Robins have harvested their crop of potatoes and carrots this week.
The children were very surprised how many potatoes were hidden in
the soil. We then enjoyed finding bugs within the soil that we tipped
out.

This week Kingfishers welcomed the new reception children on their
“moving up day”, they were all excellent role models and we enjoyed
some really fun learning activities.

We finally managed to bake our Teddy Bear biscuits! Did you think
they were yummy?

Today Goldfinch Class raised the roof at the school's singing festival!
They sang amazingly, smiling throughout, we are super proud of their
hard work.

Swallows Class very much enjoyed their Road Safety Awareness chat
this week with Martin from Somerset County Council's team. We
learnt about how to stay safe as a pedestrian, as a cyclist and when
we travel in a vehicle. We also asked some thoughtful, considered
questions about this topic.



Community News

The Leigh on Mendip Summer
Fair will be taking place on

Saturday 16th July. The children
will be taking part in the ‘May
pole’ and an art competition,
which will have the winners

announced on the day of the fair.

In the evening, there will be a
Barn Dance for all the family at
which FOLS will be running a
sweet stall. Under 12s are free
-it’s just £4 if they would like

some of the homemade food.

Please come and support this
event!


